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PUBLIC NOTICE
TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF ISSUING OF NEW GAMING LICENSES

According to the PRIME MINISTER'S ORDER N° 028/03 OF 28/06/2024 DETERMINING THE
REGULATORY AUTHORITY FOR GAMING ACTIVITIES; the Rwanda Development Board has been

vested with the responsibility to regulate gaming activities.

In its capacity as the new regulatory authority, RDB is leading the review of the policy and the
regulatory framework of gaming activities in Rwanda. We wish to inform the general public and
potential applicants that the issuance of new gaming licenses and the renewal of currently

expired licenses, is temporarily suspended until the new Policy has been approved.
Updates will continue to be provided through our official channels.

For any enquiries, contact us through info@rdb.rw
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Signed,

Francis Gatare
Chief Executive Officer

Rwanda Development Board



